
OFFICE OF 

TH E SECRETARY 

AMERICAN AIRLINES IHC. 

IO O EAST 4 2 nd ST R E E T 

N E W YO R K I 7, N . Y. 

July 11, 1945 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Thank you for sending me the 

Star-Telegram's story on the North Atlantic 

route. It is an excellent story. 

Mr. .Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 

~~ 
C. W. Jacob 


